
From: Jane Lucas  
Sent: Thursday, 14 May 2015 6:07 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation – Cosmetic medical and surgical procedures provided by medical practitioners 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am writing to you in regards to the review of Cosmetic Medical Procedures. I have been a Cosmetic 
Physician for several years in Perth, WA. I am a fellow of the Australasian College of Aesthetic 
Medicine and a member of Cosmetic Physicians Society of Australasia. I welcome a review of current 
industry practices is believe it is well overdue. To protect the best interest of our patients seeking 
aesthetic treatments, I believe that a face to face consultation prior to administration of S4 
medications is absolutely essential, particularly in the field of Cosmetic/Aesthetic Medicine. I 
support the Board’s proposed guidelines, in particular, the mandatory face to face consultation, 
prior to the prescription of cosmetic injectables. In my experience, it is during face to face 
consultations where I am able to ascertain the patient’s wishes and expectations, as well as 
physically assessing the need for appropriate S4 administration.  
 
I support the Board’s proposed guidelines and believe that it will have a positive impact in the 
Cosmetic/Aesthetic Medical industry.        
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 




